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Memo to: Key South Island Alliance stakeholders 

Purpose of memo: To provide a brief summary of the key messages from the most 
recent South Island Alliance Leadership Team meeting.   

ALT meeting date: Monday 9 April 2018 

1 South Island Alliance strategy 
The SIA vision, goals, principles and priorities were agreed and sent to Executive 
Leadership Teams within DHBs for review. A communication strategy is being drafted to 
accompany the new strategic direction. 

2 SLA/workstream member nominations 
ALT requested to receive SLA/workstream membership nominations via email with a five 
day turnaround for approval. New SLA/workstream members will be approved by the 
relevant SLA/workstream, SIAPO general manager, SPaIT and ALT. 
The following membership nomination has been endorsed: Kaye Johnston, Service 
Manager, Canterbury DHB (Mental Health & Addictions SLA). 
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Connections with MoH 
The Ministerial Advisory Group will be attending the next ALT/Board meeting in June, 
encouraging stronger working relationships and understanding of Alliance workstreams’ 
challenges and successes. The group advises the Minister of Health and we look forward 
to the opportunity to share the work of the South Island Alliance with them. 

4 Telehealth strategy 
The final draft of the regional telehealth strategy has been completed. It is being 
circulated for feedback and will be tabled at the next SPaIT meeting, prior to being 
submitted to ALT. The expected release date of the strategy is mid-June.  

5 Lead CEs for SLAs/workstreams 
ALT agreed that clarification is needed around the roles, responsibilities and level of 
engagement of sponsors and lead CEs for the SLAs and workstreams. 
Peter Bramley agreed to be the lead CE/chair/sponsor for Child Health and Quality and 
Safety SLAs. An updated table of the groups, facilitators, chairs and associated CEs and 
sponsors is attached. 
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Update from ISSLA 
The business case for the Regional Service Provider Index (RSPI) is progressing well and a 
three month resource extension was approved, given the scope and scale of the process.  
Nelson Marlborough DHB is working towards SI PICS go live at the end of April – the next 
major step towards regional implementation and the first install of the system outside 
Canterbury. 
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Welcome to Paula Trembath, who is the new personal assistant to SIAPO’s general 
manager, Mark Leggett. Paula has replaced Eila Cunnah, who moved into a project role 
for the Southern Cancer Network. 

For queries related to the content in this summary, contact: 
Paula Trembath paula.trembath@siapo.health.nz  
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